
 

Board Action Required   
 

No Action Required     X 
 

 

 

 

To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Chad Branum, Tabitha Branum 
Date:  April 2, 2013 
cc: Dr. Jeff Turner, Kay Ryon 
 
 
Re: Mobile Learning Committee 
 
The District has been researching and testing various forms of mobile learning 
opportunities and the type of impact that it can have in the learning process. 
Additionally, a committee of CISD Educators was put together to research various 
methods to potentially integrate mobile devices at a deeper level as well as to perform 
site visits to learn from other districts that have implemented 1:1 mobile solutions. We 
would like to provide an update to the CISD Board of Trustees on where we are at as a 
committee and what the next steps are.  
 
 
Recommendation: That the following item is placed on the April 8, 2013 special 
board meeting agenda as a report item. 
 


